
Welcome to Calder Primary 

School



This is your class teacher, Miss Moran. She 

is looking forward to getting to know you in 

September.



In the morning, Miss Moran will be by the 

classroom doors to say hello to you and 

your grown up.



In the classroom, you will have a peg 

with your name on it to hang your coat 
on.



Everybody has a tray with their name on it 

where they can put their amazing work and 
pictures.



Each morning Miss Moran will take the 

register.  This is when you listen for your 
name and say good morning to everyone.  



We have an assembly with the rest of the 

school most mornings. On Fridays, we have 

a special Golden Book assembly and some 

children receive certificates for their 

wonderful work.



Sometimes we sit on the carpet to learn all 

together. 



Sometimes we work in a small group.



Sometimes we learn inside.



Sometimes we learn outside.



What do you like doing?

Dressing up perhaps?



Modelling with playdough?



Painting and drawing?



Playing a game with friends?



Do you like playing outside?   



Do you like making things? Are you very 

creative?  What could you make?



Miss Moran will get to know your interests 

and favourite things and plan your play and 
learning activities around them.



Playing and learning can be messy business 

– that’s why we have school uniforms – they 
are our ‘work clothes’.



We have sinks in our classrooms to wash 

our hands and aprons to put on for the really 
messy activities.



These are our class toilets. You can use 

these throughout the day.



During the year you will learn all about the 

phonic sounds that the letters make. You will 

be amazed how quickly you get to know the 

sounds the letters make by playing games 

and learning rhymes to help remember how 
to form the letter shapes.



At lunch time you will sit with your friends in 

the school hall to eat your school dinner or 

packed lunch. Then you go outside to play.



This is our playground. There is space to run 

around, climb and play games.



Have you got your PE kit?  We have PE 

twice each week. See if you can practise 

putting this on all by yourself! Can you find 

where your grown up has written your name 

on your kit?  It can be very confusing which 

one is yours without your name on it!



Our PE lessons 

might be in the 

hall, in the 

playground or 

sometimes on the 

field.  



Sometimes we do yoga in the classroom.  



We have an allotment. Earlier this year, we 

did some bird watching at our allotment.



Throughout the year we have many special 

events and celebrations; Nativity, Guy 

Making, World Book Day and Red Nose 

Day.



Sometimes we have special visitors in 

school.



Just before the end of the school day Miss Moran 

will read a story to the class. What is your 

favourite story?

After storytime you will get your coat and bag 

and get ready to be picked up by your grown up.


